KRALOVOPOLSKA, a.s.

Brno, Czech Republic, March 26, 2020

Dear business partners,

We would like to inform you that, as a result of the worldwide coronavirus epidemic (known
as SARS CoV-2), the Government of the Czech Republic has declared a state of emergency.
Therefore, as of March 14, the entry to the Czech Republic is forbidden for all foreigners
coming from risk areas, with the exception of foreigners with permanent residence or
temporary residence in the Czech Republic of over 90 days and foreigners whose entry is in
the interest of the Czech Repubilic.

As of March 16 (00:00) citizens of the Czech Republic and foreigners with permanent
residence or temporary residence of over 90 days are forbidden to travel from the Czech
Republic with the exception of exempted persons.

Moreover, the Government of the Czech Republic adopted a number of other measures
effective from March 16 (00:00) to April 1 (06:00) including free movement limitation with
the exception of traveling to and from work and necessary travels to ensure basic human
needs (e.g. food, pharma shopping, helping older family members).

Nevertheless, the current situation does not directly affect the operation of
KRALOVOPOLSKA, a.s. and we would like to assure you that we are putting all our efforts
intc meeting all contractual deadlines. We will infform you immediately if the situation
changes.

Yours sincerely, —
Miroslav Jucha O/[ e TN
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